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CARES Act Reporting – Round 3 





Instructions/Directions/Guidance Provided to Students: 

On June 17th, 2021, Clinton College issued an announcement via email to students 

explaining the Emergency Relief funds through the Cares Act.  The explanation 

included a breakdown of eligible expenses.  See below:  

Dear Students, 
Through the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF), Clinton College has received funds to 
provide grants to students for expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic.  Eligible expenses, as related to a student’s educationally related expenses include 
food, housing, course materials, healthcare and childcare. 

In addition, the email directed students to the link to apply for the funds.   

 


